
Mai Vang - re: 1027-1029 Portland Avenue 

  

Ms. Moermond, 
I have been working with Mr. Walters to come up with a solution for egress at the window in the front gable of 

the residence at 1027-1029 Portland Avenue.  He has submitted an application that I have conditionally 
approved for both the window and a gripable handrail at the front steps. 

I will be delivering the approval to DSI for final review for the issuance of a building permit on Monday, 
December 5. 

The HP approval # is 11-305433 (see attached). 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 

  

Regards, 
Christine 

  
  

From:    Christine Boulware

To:    Moermond, Marcia

Date:    12/2/2011 4:23 PM

Subject:    re: 1027-1029 Portland Avenue

CC:    Vang, Mai;  billwaltersesq@gmail.com

Attachments:   HPC CoA 1027-29 Portland.pdf
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